
Stagecoach Property Owners’ Association 

Telephonic Meeting October 28, 2010 

Approved Record of Proceedings 

A telephonic meeting was called to approve the 3% dues increase allowed annually under 
the CC&Rs.   Attending were: 

Sue Kimes – President 
Tom Watts – Vice President 
Ken Jones – Treasurer 
Ann Holmes – Secretary 

Tonja Elkins  
Stephanie Fairchild 

Ken Burgess, General Manager was also in attendance.   

Kimes opened the meeting at 5:00 PMA and a quorum was declared.  

Motion by Ken Jones to approve a 3% increase as allowed under the CC&Rs effective 
January 1, 2011.  Second by Kimes.   All approved. 

Motion by Holmes to adjourn.  Second by Jones.  All approved 5:04 PM. 

KL Burgess 
October 28, 2010


